September 6, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

I am writing to confirm your reception of WJYE at
96.1 Mhz. WIYE started broadcasting on November
11, 1967 as WBNY. WJYE was chosen about five years
ago to get away from the WB__ syndrome and it worked

forcing the station to # 1!
WIYE has an ERP of 150,000 watts eminating from the top
of the Rand Building in downtown Buffalo.

There must have been some E-skip or somthing to allow

such reception in your area.

Thanks for the letter and write if you receive us

again!
Sincerely, )
E. Michael Brydalski

S&B Communications



